Department of Education
Region 111
DIVISION OF ANGELES CITY

Jesus Street, PulungBulu, Angeles City
Tel. No. (045) 322-4702; /Fax Nos. {045) 322-4106
Email Add: angeles.city@deped.gov.ph

DIVISION ADVISORY
No. g4 s. 2018

o T DepED Agloelos Gity ‘_-
TO :  All Public Elementary and Secondarg_.-School Heads Owiion iy wowsis
FROM . Leilani S. Cunanan, CESO VI L
SUBJECT : Instituting Measures to Increase Engaged Time-on Task and

Ensuring Compliance Therewith

DATE . February 2, 2018

Attached is Advisory No. 35, s. 2018 from the Office of Regional Director
Maicolm Garma, which advises everyone that Depta Order No. 2 5. 2005, Re:

Instituting Measures to Increase Engaged Time-On Task and Ensuring Compliance
Therewith, is still in effect.

Furthermore, it reiterates the policy on “No Individual Follow-up of Papers of
Tanchnrt:!!:mnln\mpq of npnI:rl in accordance with Regigna! Memorandum No. 205
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s. 2003. Oniy d631gnated Liaison Officers, Drivers and Superintendents are
authorized to follow-up communications in the Regional Office.

Wide dissemination and compliance of this Advisory is enjoined.

LEILANI S ON-CUNANAN, CESO Vi
OIC-Schools’ Division Superintenden%{{/
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January 25, 2018

ADVISORY
No.26 s. 2018
TO : ALL SCHOOLS DIVISION SUPERINTENDENT
ALL REGIONAL OFFICE EMPLOYEES
From 3 MALCOLM 5. GARMA
Director lii
OIC, Office of the Regional Director
SUBJECT : Instituting Measures to Increase Engoged Time-on task and

Ensuring Compliance Therewith

Please be advised that DepEd Order No. 2, s. 2005, Re: “Insfituting
Measures to Increase Engaged Time-on iask and Ensuring Compliance
Therewith”, is still in effect.

it has come fo management's alention that there are sfill
teachers/school officials go fo the Regional Office fo follow up papers during
class hours with or without fravel, thus, creales disrupiion of classes and
school management, which violates the provisions of the above order.

In this connection, this office reiterates its policy on “No Individual
Follow-up of papers of Teachers. employees of DepEd in accordance with
Regional Memorandum No. 205, s. 2003. Only designated Liaison Officers,
Drivers and Superintendents are authorized to follow-up communications in
this Office.

Wide dissemination and compliance of this Advisory is enjoined.
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MALCOLM S. GARMA, CESO V
Director i
Officer-In-Charge
Office of the Regional Director
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